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1 MINORS FOR ENGINEERING STUDENTS 

The following resolution was passed at the ECA Council of November 10th, 2014: 

BIRT the ECA recommends that the ENCS Faculty implement minors for students enrolled in Engineering 

programs. 

Consequently, the following actions were taken: 

- On November 20th, at the CSU Student Congress, the same resolution was brought up and adopted, 

to gather greater support. 

- On November 25th, a memorandum was sent to the Secretary of the ENCS Faculty Council, to have 

the issue placed on the next agenda of the following ENCS Faculty Council. 

- On December 8th, a meeting was organized with Dr. Ali Akgunduz, Associate Dean of Academic 

Affairs, to discuss the proposed change. 

- On January 21st, at the Engineering and Computer Science Undergraduate Studies Committee 

meeting, an amendment to the Academic Calendar was presented. 

- On March 6th, at the ENCS Faculty Council meeting, the proposal (document ECFC 2015-03-01) will 

be presented for adoption. 

2 CO-CURRICULAR RECORD REFORMS 

The following resolution was passed at the ECA Council of December 1st, 2014: 

BIRT ECA Council supports the proposed Co-Curricular Record reforms, outlined in the document 

prepared by the GSA, and to send a memo to the ENCS Dean on the topic. 

Consequently, the following actions were taken: 

- On January 20th, a memorandum was sent to the ENCS Dean, supporting the proposed reform. 

- On January 29th, at the Executive Committee meeting, the proposal was presented and endorsed. 

- The Executive Committee’s endorsement was deemed to be sufficient to be able to work on the 

implementation, as such, whether the proposal will be discussed at the ENCS Faculty Council is still 

be determined. 



FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE 

FACULTY COUNCIL MEETING 2015-03 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNDERGRADUATE CURRICULUM PROPOSAL FOR THE 2015-16 ACADEMIC YEAR 

FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE:  

MINOR IN OTHER FACULTIES 

 

 

DOCUMENT ECFC 2015-03-01 







  

3

 

Since the Faculty allows students to take Minor programs in other Faculties, it should be stated explicitly in the calendar along with the regulations proposed.

Resource Implications:
None
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